CHAIRMAN'S OFFICE

MAILED JUN 2 1 1954
JUN 21 1954
Pive Dot ..

Filed . Ch-ono._. Card

Mr. William Green

Regional Administrator

Securities and Exchange Caommission
Room 350, Peachtree Seventh Bullding

Atlanta 5, Georgia
Dear Bill:

When I wrote to you on June 11, 1954, regarding the
appointment of Mr., James Hamilton Hall, I indicated that plans
were being made for him to undergo a period of training here in
Washington before he reports for duty in your office,

Since he probably wonld receive little benefit from
such training until after he has had an opportunity to learn
something about the work in your office first hand, I feel it
would be preferable to have him report in Atlanta. After he
has had a reasonable period to familiarize himself with the
work, we can arrange for a tour of training duty in the Bead-

quarters Office.

Bill Becker has informed me of his conversation with
you on June 16, However, unless you have a strong inclination

to the contrary, Mr. Hall will be notified to report directly
to your office upon completion of the character investigation.

Sincerely yours,

Edward T. Tait
Executive Assistant
to the Chairman



